
 

Dear Mabeth, 
 

My name is Christopher Jair 
Pacheco Figueroa. I have 
been in Ninos Adelante 
foundation for 6 years. I’m 
very grateful with my sponsor, 
he has given me all his 
support. 
I'm very excited because I 
already graduated from high 
school with an average of 8.8. 
Now I'm about to start a new 
path in college which is 
named San Nicolàs de 
Hidalgo in Morelia City. My 
dream is to study electrical 
engineering and graduate 
from it. I love math and 
physics, so I know I'll be a 
good student in those 
subjects. I’m very grateful with 
you because I am the winner 

of this great scholarship. It means a lot to me because it will 
help me to continue with my studies. Now, I will be more 
motivated for obtaining better qualifications and be able to 
show you my greetings. Thank you one more time, I really 
appreciate it. 
Here is my information, I would like to be in contact with you 
and to know more about you. 
 
Christopher Jair Pacheco Figueroa 
 


